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DISCUSSION PAPER – SHAPING THE FUTURE OF AIM 

 

o 

 

  

London Stock Exchange plc is publishing a ‘Discussion Paper – Shaping the Future of AIM’. We 

are seeking market engagement to support our continued development of AIM. This is an opportunity 

for companies, investors and advisers to reflect upon their experience and influence the development 

of AIM and its market positioning. So that we can ensure full engagement across the AIM community, 

the discussion paper will be supported by wider market engagement and open for responses to 16 

June 2025.  

The discussion paper is available to download at:  

www.londonstockexchange.com/resources/raise-finance-resources?tab=aim 
 

This discussion paper will be of interest to: 
 

• AIM investors and their intermediaries 

• AIM companies and future applicants 

• Nominated advisers  

• The wider advisory community  

• Trade associations representing the various market participants above 

• Wider financial market participants, such as research analysts 

 
RESPONDING TO THE DISCUSSION PAPER 
 
London Stock Exchange welcomes comments and feedback from stakeholders on the matters contained 

in the discussion paper. Responses to this discussion paper to be sent on or before 16 June 2025 by email 

to: aimnotices@lseg.com 

 
 

 
Nilam Statham 
 
Co-Head of Market Regulation

 


